

Dear National Representative,

You are invited to attend the next NATO Charity Bazaar General Assembly Meeting (GAM). The meeting will be a hybrid, meeting in person at NATO, with an option to join by using Zoom.

Date: Thursday 8 September, 2022

Time: **09:15 hrs - 11:30** 

<u>Location</u>: Trans-Atlantic Room (level 1, \*above\* the Press Briefing Room NATO HQ – map attached)

→ Zoom link to the meeting is in the e-mail text.

If you, as a Full Member, cannot attend the meeting, please send the proxy form below – as soon as possible – to the following NCB addresses: <a href="mailto:pression-neeting-natocharitybazaar.org">president@natocharitybazaar.org</a> & <a href="mailto:secretary@natocharitybazaar.org">secretary@natocharitybazaar.org</a>. The proxy form will give the person, who you designate to attend the meeting, the authority to vote on your behalf (and collect all distributed materials during an 'in-person' GAM).

If you have any questions, or if I can be helpful to you, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a good finish to the week, and I look forward to seeing you at the meeting!

Tanya Borchert

President of the NATO Charity Bazaar asbl +32 (0) 485 51 41 80

president@natocharitybazaar.org

## PROXY FORM Please return to: president@natocharitybazaar.org & secretary@natocharitybazaar.org

I, (full name)\_\_\_\_\_
Full Member of the NATO Charity Bazaar asbl, give my proxy to

(full name)\_\_\_\_\_\_

\*\*Thursday & Carter by 202

to vote on my behalf at the General Assembly Meeting on Thursday 8 September 2022.

\_\_\_\_\_\_